May 1, 2024

Dear Valued Supporter:

We are pleased to announce that the 68th HAPL Executive Night will be held on Thursday, October 24, 2024, at Hotel ZaZa, Houston Museum District. More than 300 executives and leaders from all disciplines of the industry attend Executive Night each year for an evening of networking, industry insights, and honoring the HAPL Landman and Company of the Year.

Without the support of our colleagues, this event would not be possible. We hope you will join us as a sponsor of this special evening. The levels of sponsorship are detailed on the attached form and our webpage. Sponsors will be prominently recognized on the HAPL website, in the newsletter, in the event program, and throughout the event.

In addition to offering programs, events, and continuing education, HAPL gives back to the community! In the past 10 years HAPL has provided over \$103,000 in scholarships, donated \$116,250 to teachers, and more than \$206,350 in community service.

We greatly appreciate your consideration of this request. To confirm your support please visit https://www.hapl.org/events/1061/ and select the "Sponsor" button, or mail a check payable to HAPL, noting "Executive Night" on the memo line, to HAPL 800 Bering Drive, Suite 120, Houston, TX 77057.

To ensure inclusion in the program and sponsor boards, we ask that all contributions, with a high-resolution copy of your company logo, be submitted as soon as possible but no later than September 18, 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact Executive Night Chairs Tracy Santoro, tracy.santoro@talosenergy.com or Michael Peiler, mpeiler@drakelandllc.com.

We appreciate your participation and look forward to seeing you at Executive Night! Sincerely,

Tracy Santoro, RPL

